
Dear Campus Community:  
 
Due to Governor Gavin Newsom’s regional stay-at-home order announced today, the Executive Team 
made the difficult decision to cancel tomorrow’s drive-in commencement ceremonies. We are currently 
in the process of notifying our participating graduates of this change.  
 
Currently, it is not the District’s plan to reschedule these events. We will, however, be sending by mail 
any items we would have given our graduates, such as their ribbon leis and updated programs. While 
this is a disappointment to the campus community, we know the largest impact of this cancellation is on 
our graduates, who clearly indicated their desire to celebrate this life milestone with us.  
 
Thank you to the Commencement Committee, our volunteers, and those who planned to attend. If you 
have any questions, please do not hesitate to reach out to me directly. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Alisha Rosas 
Interim Vice President of Student Services 
Executive Director of Equity, Outreach and Communications 
 


